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The International Internship Program in Mie University has been a great experience 

for me.  Thanks to Professor Yoshikatsu Ohta and assistant Professor Niwat 

Thepvilojanapong, Both specialists regarding network systems.  I have acquired the 

necessary skills and learned to apply them through the project that my advisors 

assigned me.  In my laboratory, the environment is very friendly and courteous and 

everybody offers to help each other.  I really like Mie Prefecture and Tsu City, because 

the weather is very nice and people are well intentioned.  Also, the natural scenery is 

fantastic and Japanese food is not only delicious but also good for the health.  Finally I 

would like to thank the CIER for providing me with guidance and facilities during my 

stay. 


